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To: Year 11 Parent/Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20 January 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Revision Evening – Thursday 6 February 2025 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 11 Revision Evening on Thursday 6 February 2025, from 5:30 pm 
until 6:30 pm in the Main Hall. The event is for both parents/carers and students, and we encourage you 
to attend together.  
 
The evening is designed to give you practical tips and advice on how to support your child/ward as they 
prepare for their GCSE exams. You will also find out about the resources and support available to help 
them succeed. 
 
There will be presentations from a Senior Leader and Subject Leaders for English, Mathematics and 
Science where they will share useful revision strategies and explain how to make the most of the tools 
and resources available. 
 
Supporting your child/ward during this important time can make a big difference to their confidence and 
success in their GCSE examinations. 
 
We hope to see you there for an informative and helpful session. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr D Hyett 
Assistant Headteacher 


